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Senior High School Parents and Students’ Newsletter No. 4 

 
 

November 20, 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Students,  
 
Warm greetings!   
 
We would like to update you of the important dates and events. Kindly see below: 
 

DATE EVENT PARTICIPANTS 
Nov. 20 – 24, 2017 Clearance Week 

-Secure clearance form from 
the Registration Office. 
Deadline: Nov. 24, 2017 

Grade 11 and 12 Students 

Nov. 22, 2017 
- 10AM – 4PM 
- MPH, 3rd Floor 

SHS Stage Play Grade 11 Students 

Nov. 23, 2017 
- 1:00PM – 4:00PM 
- MPH, 34rd Floor 

Media and Information 
Literacy: Symposium 
The Pursuit of Happiness 

Grade 12 Students, 
Parents 

Nov. 24, 2017 Art Festival 2017 Grade 11 and 12 Students, 
Parents  

Nov. 27, 28, 29 and Dec. 1, 
2017 

2nd Quarter Examinations 
*A special schedule will be sent 
out 

Grade 11 and 12 Students 

Dec. 4, 2017 Start of Second Semester 
*New schedule to be followed 

 

Dec. 8, 2017 
- 8:00AM – 12:00NN 
- Respective classrooms 

SHS Christmas Party Grade 11 and 12 Students 

Dec. 8, 2017 Due: 2nd  payment:  
New Zealand Study Tour 

Registered Grade 11 and 
12 participants 

January 8, 2018 Resumption of Classes  
January 12, 2018 

- 8:00AM – 4:00 
- MPH, 3rd Floor 

2nd Quarter PTC, 
Distribution of Report Cards 

Grade 11 and 12 Students, 
Parents  

January 18, 2018 
- 2:00 – 4:00 
- MPH, 3rd Floor 

SHS Assembly and  
Recognition Day 

Grade 11 and 12 Students, 
Parents  

 
Should you have concerns/comments/suggestions, please feel free to give us a call at (02) 820 – 9181 
Extension 223. 
 
Thank you very much for your usual cooperation. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 

Maria Ailene Q. Fulgencio 
Head, SHS Programme 


